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CONCERT

The Northwest College Music Department invites you to 
Butterfield Chapel for our spring concert on Friday, April 
11th or Saturday, April 12th, 2003 at 7 pm. Admission is 
$5 per student with discounts for every 10 students that 
attend. To receive a group student discount and a free 
complimentary ticket, tickets must be ordered before the 

concert by 4:00 pm. Tickets are on sale through the 
music department. For more information, contact Kara 
Meissner at 425-889-5255 or kara.meissner@ncag.edu.
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